
From: Bondy, Sherry
To: Auger, Robert; Nepszy, Chris; Brown, Shelley
Subject: Fw: Old School House - 195 Bagot St Colchester
Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 6:53:30 PM

Robert I have Spoke to Kory  pls include his email on the council agenda 

From: Kory Snelgrove 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 6:20 PM
To: CouncilMembers <CouncilMembers@essex.ca>
Subject: Old School House - 195 Bagot St Colchester
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good evening,

This email is in response to your public notice sent out for the Old Schoolhouse in Colchester at 195
Bagot St. 

It is of my opinion that if this property is to be sold, it should be listed similar to the bids and tender
process to ensure the town can capitalize on earning the most for this property. 

Selling this parcel privately to this “Developer” after being approached and then declaring the land
surplus within a month following the offer to purchase with no public bids process does not seem
like the proper approach for a municipality to take to sell town owned lands.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter, I appreciate my thoughts being heard on this
matter.

Kory Snelgrove
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is
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intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this
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